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To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: August 8, 2018 
 
Re:   Ford Skill Center Demolition – Sinking Fund 
 
 

I would like to present and discuss the bid results for the demolition of the Ford 
Skill Center building located at 8075 Ritz, Westland, MI 48185, during the next 
Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, August 13, 2018. As you know, the 
land is part of an agreed upon land sale purchase with Infinity Homes. As part of 
the District’s responsibility in the purchase agreement, we are required to raze 
the building. Bids were opened on August 6, 2018, but we are still doing our due 
diligence with the contractors prior to submitting a recommendation. I will bring a 
recommendation and documentation to the meeting on August 13, 2018 for your 
and the Board’s review. 
 
Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 
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C: Board of Education 
 
 
  

 
 


